
Commonwealth Edison.

ZicoG~n r ting Station,

Shiloh Blvd. & Lake Michigan
Zion,lltinois 60099
Telephone 312/746-2084

October 19, 1982

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Director
Directorate of Regulatory Operations
Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Reference: Zion Generating Station
Docket No. 50-304/DPR-48
Technical Specification, Section 6.6.2.a.2

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Enclosed please find Reportable Occurrence Report No.
50-304/82-24 for Zion Generating Station. It was reported
to the resident inspector, Joe Waters on 10/5/82 and by
telegram /mailgram to Region III, Directorate of Regulatory
Operations on 10/5/82.

This report is submitted to you in accordance with the
requirements of the Technical Specifications, Section 6.6.2.a.2
which states the operation of the unit or affected systems when
any pararacters or operation subject to a limiting condition is
less conservative than the least conservative aspect of the
limiting condition for operation established in the Technical
Specifications requires a 14 day written report.

Very truly yours,

/
'

.

K. L. Graesser
Superintendent
Zion Station

KLG/WDT/ar

Enclosure: Reportable Occurrence Report No. 50-304/82-24

.

8210260219 821019
PDR ADOCK 05000304 ,_

S PDR g g


